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From: Cyndi Sharkey
To: Mike Applegarth; Dustin Fratto
Subject: Fw: Elimination of Spring & Fall Bulk Waste Pickup - Please reconsider!
Date: Monday, February 3, 2020 9:30:41 AM






From: Brenda Christiansen <brenda_christiansen@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, February 3, 2020 8:22 AM
To: Cyndi Sharkey <csharkey@sandy.utah.gov>
Subject: Elimination of Spring & Fall Bulk Waste Pickup - Please reconsider!
 
I would like to weigh in on the issue of bulk waste pickup.  I have read the new and
"improved" plan for bulk waste, but I don't see how it will work for my neighborhood.  I
live in one of the White Pines townhomes communities.  My neighborhood has 30
homes and our driveways are short and the roads just wide enough for two cars. 
There is no place in our neighborhood to park a giant dumpster without blocking the
fire lanes.  I feel like the new program will exclude me and my neighbors from being
able to participate in bulk waste removal.  This frustrates me because I will still be
paying taxes to the city for a program that I can no longer participate in.  Please
reconsider keeping the former curbside pickup on a planned day for spring and fall
bulk waste.  I have loved being able to use it and I know my neighbors feel the same.


Thank you.


Brenda Christiansen
944 E White Pine Way
Sandy, UT 84094



mailto:CSharkey@sandy.utah.gov

mailto:mapplegarth@sandy.utah.gov

mailto:DFratto@sandy.utah.gov



